
South  Shore  residences
burglarized
Houses in the Tahoe Paradise and Tahoe Mountain areas have
been hit by a series of burglaries. They are occurring during
the day when the residents are away from home.

El  Dorado  County  sheriff’s  investigators  believe  the  same
people may be involved in committing the crimes.

Anyone with information should contact Detective Matt Harwood
at (530) 573.3015 or call Secret Witness at (530) 541.6800 to
remain anonymous.
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